
 

 

22 March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

Assalaamu Alaikum - May peace be with you 

   
Outcome of the school’s ungraded Ofsted inspection   
 

As you are aware, Ofsted carried out an inspection at the school on 21 and 22 February 2024. 

I am delighted to inform you that the school continues to be outstanding.   

This is a proud moment for our school, our pupils, parents and the wider school community. The very positive 
report reflects our school’s caring ethos and ambitious vision for all, stating that: ‘Pupils are proud and happy 
to be a part of this warm, welcoming school where they excel both academically and personally.’   

Inspectors’ comments on teachers’ expertise, pupils’ behaviour and academic standards make very positive 
reading. They also noted the success of the school’s personal development programme that encourages 
everyone to ‘shine like a star.’  
 
You can read the full report here. 

We are delighted that this second Ofsted inspection recognises the many unique features of our school and 
the hard work of our dedicated and professional staff and, of course, our incredible pupils.    

We are continuing our work to maintain and build on our ‘outstanding’ status and to ensure that we provide 
the best possible education for every one of our pupils. 

Thank you for your wonderful support and your commitment to your daughter’s education  which will enable 
our school to go from strength to strength as it continues to serve our girls and local community, Insha’Allah.   

 

Yours faithfully,   

 
 
Sajid Khaliq   
Principal  
 

 

https://www.edengirlsslough.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/10296412-Eden-Girls-School-141970-Final.pdf

